
Good Standing Policy 
All children at Secret Harbour Primary School are viewed as having ‘good standing’ and demonstrate 
a commitment to act in accordance with our positive behaviour expectations. 

Should a child be suspended for any reason, they will lose their good standing status for a minimum 
of three weeks. If they demonstrate improved behaviour in line with our positive behaviours, they 
will have their good standing reinstated. The three week period does not commence until the child 
returns to school from suspension. 

Should further behaviours lead to subsequent suspension within the three week window, the three 
week period will recommence from the date of when the child returns to school from the 
subsequent suspension. 

A child who loses their good standing will be unable to take part in any of the following activities 
during the three-week period: 

- Inter School Sports events 

- Reward excursions/incursions 

- Principal’s Lunch or meetings 

- Camp 

- Leadership roles, such as Student Leader, Faction Captain etc which are a privilege 

- Choir 
 

Children who lose good standing cannot be excluded from curriculum based excursions or 
incursions unless there are specific safety concerns.  

 


